LAWRENCE UNIVERSITY

APPLETON, WISCONSIN

June 30, 2017

Meghan Fay Zahniser

Executive Director

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street

Suite 102

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Ms. Zahniser:

Lawrence University is pleased to submit its STARS data for 2016/17. Our work to build a sustainable
Lawrence through educational, social and environmental initiatives continues to evolve with the life of
our University. We believe that the data submitted accurately reflects the information and initiatives
pertinent to our submission.

As part of the refresh of our strategic plan through the past two years, we have begun evaluating our
sustainability through multiple lenses: through efforts in the classroom with an innovative and
interdisciplinary curriculum, as part of our efforts to be an accessible and inclusive campus where all
students can thrive, in our co-curricular activities and in our infrastructure, where investments in our
campus are designed to help us be a more responsible user of resources.

Our faculty, students and staff are all engaged in aspects of the measures reported in this cycle of
STARS. We greatly appreciate the features of both environmental and social sustainability that are
contained in this generation of data collection. Our efforts as a small liberal arts institution hopefully
expand the mission of AASHE as we work to further the education of our community and continue to
learn and implement sustainable programs.

Yours truly,

Uit

Christopher Lee
Vice President for Finance and Administration
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